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SMFA Bulletin: 22nd October 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   
Dear Parents and Carers,  
This week has been another busy week at school. The 
children have been finishing off their topics and I have 
seen some lovely learning in class. I was lucky enough to 
visit the Roald Dahl class yesterday and the children 
were making beautiful clay pots. They are looking 
forward to decorating them in the style of Van Gogh. I 
was very impressed with how beautifully they were 
smoothing down the edges and using different tools to 
create patterns. 
I also visited the Year Six children on Wednesday and 
saw their fantastic writing about the Ancient Egyptians .I 
learned all about how the Ancient Egyptians mummified 
their pharaohs and dead whilst I was there and the 
children enjoyed telling me all of the gory details!  
Year five have written some fantastic Newspaper 
Reports and I'm looking to forward to seeing these 
displayed in their classroom. I have also been very 
impressed with the art work in the style of David 
Hockney – these will be displayed around the school 
next half term. 
Today the children have enjoyed dressing up as 
superheroes. It was great to see all of their fantastic 
costumes - we have lots of Marvel Superheroes and 
Doctors, Nurses, Teachers and even some delivery 
drivers! We are looking forward to launching our 
Reading Superpowers next half term because these will 
help the children focus on different reading skills. 
Thank you to all of those parents who turned up to our 
Christmas Fayre planning meeting today. We have 
planned lots of exciting activities for our Christmas Fayre 
on Friday 3rd December. We are hoping to raise lots of 
money for the children in the school so that we can 
continue to improve our school offer and environment. 
Some of the money will also go towards our visit from 
Father Christmas. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and I hope you have 
a relaxing half term. 
 
Miss Debbie Conroy 
 

House Points 

Owls 
3952 

Panthers 
3848 

Dragons 
3847 

Dolphins 
3929 

 

 

Attendance  
 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 
Amazon Voucher: Gracie Guyton  

Julia Donaldson 88.1% 

Judith Kerr 85.8% 

Oliver Jeffers 88.5% 

Roald Dahl 88.9% 

Enid Blyton 95.1% 

Michael Morpurgo 88.5% 

J K Rowling 90.6% 

Michael Rosen 81% 

Anthony Browne 80.3% 

 
  
 



  
 

  
 

 
 


